
 
 
 
 
IP5 Joint Statement: A new vision for IP5 co-operation 
 
1 June 2017 
 
The IP5 Heads of Office met in Valletta, Malta, on 31 May – 1 June 2017, to 
celebrate ten years of IP5 co-operation, take stock of achievements to date, and 
decide the future direction of their initiatives.  

 
The global patenting landscape has significantly evolved in the past ten years. 
This is not least due to new emerging technologies, continuously increasing 
numbers of patent applications cross-filed between the IP5 offices and changing 
user needs. In response to these developments, the IP5 offices are jointly 
expanding the focus of their co-operation towards creating a modern patent 
prosecution environment for the benefit of all stakeholders. To this end, the IP5 
offices have reviewed their ongoing activities and projects and redefined the IP5 
vision to read:  
 
The IP5 Offices envision: patent harmonization of practices and 
procedures, enhanced work-sharing, high-quality and timely search and 
examination results, and seamless access to patent information to 
promote an efficient, cost-effective and user-friendly international patent 
landscape. 
 
Building on the 2015 and 2016 IP5 joint statements, the IP5 Heads of Office 
restated the vital importance of industry involvement in the IP5 co-operation and 
renewed their intended commitment to strengthening the dialogue with industry 
stakeholders from the IP5 regions to ensure that the IP5 projects support the 
needs of the user community effectively.  
 
With a view to enhancing their co-operation further and providing better services 
to users and the public, the IP5 Heads of Office intend to focus their 
endeavours on: 
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(1) Pursuing efforts towards patent harmonisation of practices and procedures 
within the IP5: against the background of growing numbers of cross-filings, the 
IP5 offices endeavour to strengthen their efforts to explore the potential for 
harmonising aspects of their patent practices and procedures to reduce the 
workload and costs for applicants filing their applications in multiple jurisdictions 
in parallel. 
 
(2) Optimising quality management: the IP5 offices aim to work towards the 
continuous improvement of patent quality and the delivery of high quality 
products and services.  
 
(3) Maximising the work-sharing potential within the IP5: recognising the Patent 
Cooperation Treaty (PCT) as one of the most successful international 
frameworks for work-sharing, the IP5 offices plan to continue to work with the 
World Intellectual Property Organization (WIPO) towards optimising the solid 
functioning of the PCT system, including testing a collaborative concept for 
international searches under the PCT, and explore other work-sharing options 
tailored to the changing examination environment. 
 
(4) Improving patent information services: the IP5 offices strive to intensify work 
on the Global Dossier taking into account users’ needs, and promote easy 
access to and in-depth utilisation of patent information. 
 
Prior to the meeting, the IP5 Heads of Office met representatives of industry 
groups from the five regions (“IP5 Industry”) to discuss users’ expectations of 
the future strategic direction of IP5 co-operation. 
 
More information on the IP5 co-operation can be found at 
www.fiveipoffices.org. 
 

Page 2 of 2 

http://www.fiveipoffices.org/

